## RECEIVED MAY 26 2020 1ST DISTRICT OFFICE

Das Williams 1St District Supervisor Board of Supervisors 4th Floor 105 E. Anapamu Santa Barbara, CA 93101

May 18, 2020

Commissioner HASBC

Dear Das

With this letter I am resigning as your commissioner to the Housing Authority of the County of Santa Barbara. The Authority has been doing a great job in providing affordable housing for the County of Santa Barbara and it was interesting being one of the Commissioners but there is nothing of value that I can provide.

I appreciate you appointing me but I think someone else will be better suited for the position.

Sincerely,

Richard J Nordlund

Richard I Nordlund